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SECRETARY'’S CERTIFICATE

|, ATTY. IRWIN L. PENA, Acting Board Secretary of the National Food
Authority Council, with postal address at the Office of the Council Secretariat, National
Food Authority, 4" Floor, PCA Building, Elliptical Road, Diliman, Quezon City, do
hereby CERTIFY that the Nomination and Compensation Committee of the NFA

Council did not meet in 2019, and therefore, no report of the Committee's Meeting
could be publicly disclosed.

Done this 24th day of February 2020 in Quezon City.

Board Secretary

“A food-secure Philippines with prosperous farmers and fisherfolk”




